¢

TW PRODUCTS

TW Products Newsletter

Our Start to 2023!

By TW Products on January 30th, 2023

We’'re back from the holidays, and hope you all had a winter holiday season as great as our
own! This new year is starting out with many new things, including a new office for TW Products.

For the visitors to our office, you may find the environment has changed, as we have
undertaken major renovations of our office spaces, including our lobby, conference room, and
bathrooms. All the renovations are still underway, but TW has not only gotten some great floors,
but also changed the layout of our lobby! So when you walk in, be prepared for a new look!

‘ The company is looking forward to a number of other renovations
ISR - " over the course of the year, including our bathrooms, kitchen,
_j\“- = ! and office spaces. We hope our visitors find them as beautiful as
| we do.

With a new year comes a number of projects, including various
pieces of internal work to make our office ever greener and more
efficient, with new hires and new inventories.

This month, we also wanted to share the best ways to inspect your wire rope! In addition to the
basic visual inspection, TW Products suggests the “rag-and-visual” method. To perform this, run
a piece of cloth up and down the rope. A broken wire will snag the cloth, and if it does, you
should identify the wire visually. After that, you should measure the diameter of your rope (we
recommend using calipers like the ones in the photograph to the right) and compare it to the
original diameter. A difference in diameter indicates rope damage. If there’s a difference of at
least /5 between the two measurements, then the rope should be replaced.

We hope everyone has a great first quarter!



